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Attendance 

Cherry 99.6% 

Willow 98.5% 

Beech 97.9% 

Rowan 98.8% 

House Points 

Air 231 

Earth 200 

Fire 246 

Water 224 

Message from the Headteacher:   

Thank you to everyone who attended the Harvest Festival this morning and to those who donated food for us to 

take to the Food Bank. I am sure that families in need will really appreciate your generosity and kindness.  

The children had a great time sharing their singing with you – it is amazing to think that the children in Reception 

have only been with us for a month and are already confident to sing in front of an audience. We are looking for-

ward to welcoming parents in to school next week for our first Parents Evening of the year. This is an opportunity 

to speak with your child’s new teacher and find out how they have been settling in. I hope you have a lovely week-

end. 

Nursery Update: 

This week the children have been learning about Harvest Festival. We have 

been discussing the types of food they can bring in to support other families in 

the community. We also had the opportunity to see the school assembly! We 

have been looking at facial features in more detail in Bluebell Room and how 

we can create self-portraits using different media– including playdough, paint, 

chalk and recycled material. In Snowdrop Room we have been making our 

own houses using bricks, looking at the features of houses and their differing 

shapes. In Blossom Room we have been finding pictures of ourselves and our 

friends in the shredded paper, encouraging them to say each other’s names.  

As the weather is getting wet, please can we remind all parents to bring in 

wellies and a bag with spare clothes for your children so that we are able to 

change them if they get wet during outdoor play. Please ensure all items are 

labelled. Thank you and enjoy your weekend. 

Upcoming Events: 

30th September and 2nd October—

Parents Evening 4-7pm 

Please ensure you have booked a 

meeting with your child’s class teacher. 

4th October—Year 1 Sculpture Day 
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